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Illinois Chamber of Commerce President & CEO Todd Maisch’s statement on (SB 1451): 
 
“Illinois has tremendous potential to lead the nation in tech innovation. By having better 
network connectivity, SB 1451 will help Illinois businesses attract and retain jobs while 
also keeping consumers connected. It’s crucial we stay competitive with states like 
Indiana, Iowa, Texas and Florida – which have passed small cell legislation – to keep Illinois 
at the forefront of the cutting-edge tech industry.  
 
We recognize there are many pro-growth policies and reforms Illinois still needs to enact. 
But, we must still acknowledge the growing demands for Illinois businesses and 
consumers, such as, their reliance on high-quality wireless internet.”  
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